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PCL Construction Services, Burnsville MN has applied for a Sound Level Variance for Construction Activity at 46 Sth Street East,
Downtown Saint Paul from 7 am to 10 pm for the time period August 22, 2013 through April 1, 2014. The Public Hearing is
scheduled for August 21, 2013 at 5:30 pm in the City Council Chambers. Contact peter.kishel@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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